
       ISLAMIC UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY 
Office of the Dean Academic Affairs 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

It is notified for the information of all the concerned that the interview for the post of Assistant Professor (C) 

Electrical Engineering scheduled on 25-09-2024 has been postponed and shall now be held on 26-09-2024.  
 

The venue and time for the said interview shall remain same. 

 
      Sd/- 

     Assistant Registrar Academics 
 
No. IUST/DAA-Acad/24/1786 
Dated: 19-09-2024 


